
 

April Newsletter 

Campus Updates 

Most of our operations will continue as we support those who are still here on campus.  We do 

understand that many of your areas have essential personnel and we will be doing our part to continue 

to help you. If you have questions or suggestions, please email David Heineking directly at 

heinekin@arizona.edu  For updates and more information on the Coronavirus visit 

https://www.arizona.edu/coronavirus-covid-19-information and 

https://coronavirus.jhu.edu/map.html   For other important information regarding COOPs and 

Essential Personnel visit https://cirt.arizona.edu/content/continuity-operations-plan  Please visit 

https://hr.arizona.edu/FY-2020-2021-Furlough-Program for information on the Furlough Program which 
will begin May 11, 2020.  

Building Access and Security 

All buildings will continue to be locked during normal business hours. Access to the buildings will be by 

PBC badge or activated Cat Card. In order to keep track of those on campus, we ask that those working 
in BSPB please enter through the HSEB doors. 

https://www.arizona.edu/coronavirus-covid-19-information
https://coronavirus.jhu.edu/map.html
https://cirt.arizona.edu/content/continuity-operations-plan
https://hr.arizona.edu/FY-2020-2021-Furlough-Program


Security will remain on duty and be available for those who still need access to the buildings.  If you are 

unable to get into a building, please call security at (602)827-2368, and they will assist you. Security will 

stay in building 4 since there is not currently card access in that building. If you are on campus and you 
see something, please say something.  

Thank you for your assistance and understanding as we continue to take these steps to allow us to keep 
the buildings secure and clean.  

Badges and Keys 

Due to Governor Ducey's recent issuance of a stay-at-home order, the badging desk will no longer have 

walk-in hours or be taking appointments until further notice. Any previously submitted badge or key 

requests will be extended. For assistance please submit a work order through Maintenance Connection. 

If a badge or key request is for essential work or personnel please indicate in the work order and 

arrangements will be made. For general questions please email PBC-Access@email.arizona.edu and we 
will respond as soon as possible. 

Custodial Services  

Edge Custodial continues to deep clean and disinfect the campus while maintaining social distancing 

practices. To ensure all areas are kept clean, custodial is placing yellow stickers on doors. We are asking 

that after a room is used, please remove the yellow sticker. This will let the custodial team know the 

room has been used and it will be cleaned again. As a reminder, Edge is using a peroxide based cleaner 

to deep clean bathrooms, doors, conference rooms and other public spaces that are touched 

often. Please see below.   If there are any areas of immediate concern, please submit a work order 

through Maintenance Connection.  

 

Mail 

The loading dock will remain operational to receive mail and packages. If you will not be available to 

accept packages or need special arrangements please contact Theresa Jones at tjones4@arizona.edu. If 
possible, please have deliveries delayed until you are able to receive packages.   


